SPENCER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

PUBLIC HEARING

Taylorsville Elementary School Media Center

Thursday, August 29, 2013
6:30 p.m.
Board Members Present:

Ms. Jeanie Steven, Board Chair

Ms. Janet Bonham


Ms. Debbie Herndon

Ms. Ange McKinney

Board Members Absent:

Ms. Sandy Clevenger, Vice Chair

Others Present:  Superintendent Adams, Chuck Abell, Vicki Goodlett, Diana Thomas, Mark Thomas, Jim Oliver, Larry Lawson, Ward Davis, Pete Clevenger, Michele Barlow and others.

The Spencer County Board of Education will held a public hearing at the Taylorsville Elementary School Media Center on Thursday, August 29, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. to hear public comments regarding the general fund tax levy options.  The rates being considered ranges from a compensating rate of 60.2 cents to a 4% increase rate of 62.6 cents as allowed by House Bill 44. 

ORDER # 41
Call to Order

Superintendent Adams explained that Board Chair, Jeanie Stevens (due to illness is without a voice, and Vice Chair, Sandy Clevenger is absent from meeting.  Therefore, Superintendent Adams continued that he the contacted Board attorney and KASA attorney to verify that the Board Chair can delegate Superintendent as speaker at the Public Hearing and Special Called Meeting afterwards.  He will not be participating in any action. 
Meeting was called to order at 6:31 p.m. 

Superintendent Adams opened the floor for public comment.

The following citizens addressed the Board:
1. Ward Davis against raising taxes.

2. Larry Lawson against raising taxes.

3. Patrick Mouser initially against taxes – asking for clarity 

4. Brooke Klaus asked that fundraisers be reduced if taxes are raised.
ORDER # 42
Adjourn Public Hearing

Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:44 p.m.

Ms. Jeanie Steven

Yes

Ms. Sandy Clevenger

Absent
Ms. Janet Bonham

Yes
Ms. Debbie Herndon

Yes
Ms. Ange McKinney

Yes
___________________________________________
Ms. Jeanie Stevens, Board Chair

___________________________________________

Mr. Chuck Adams, Superintendent/Secretary 
